



It's the best time of year! Children and youth aged 8-13 are registering now for their first overnight camp experience; and returning campers too. This summer, Christie Lake Kids is returning to our in-person camp for vulnerable kids in our region. The kids and counselors alike are so excited!

Have you or any kids you know ever attended a camp? Close your eyes and you can probably recall your favourite camp memory to this day. There's so much to look forward to – especially through the eyes of a child. Venturing off on a first-ever bus ride, meeting new friends, daydreaming about s'mores....

Once kids arrive at Christie Lake Kids' campground in Perth, there is so much awesomeness to take in: the glistening lake, long docks, bunk beds and dining hall. There are basketball courts, canoes and fire pits. Trees, flowers, walking trails and water – nature at its best, in fact.

Two-weeks away from home is so impactful for children and youth who otherwise cannot afford to attend camp – building confidence, skills, relationships and memories all at the same time. Generous donors help kids who live below the low income cut-off to attend our camps entirely for free. At \$1,500 per person, Christie Lake Kids covers all related travel, supplies, food, programming and supports – whatever is needed. All barriers are removed and we welcome as many kids as we can.



On Saturday, June 4th 2022, Christie Lake Kids (CLK) will be hosting our annual Enbridge Canoe for Kids at Mooney's Bay.

All funds raised support sending our kids to Christie Lake Camp!

You can help us! And it involves one of the kids' all-time favourite camp activities – canoeing! Please <u>support the Enbridge Canoe for Kids</u> event at Mooney's Bay on June 4. You can <u>register as a team of six or alone</u> – some of the kids we serve will also participate alongside you. It's a ton of fun. Every dollar raised helps to send another child to camp. Our goal is to get 100 new kids off to camp to mark Christie Lake Kids' 100th anniversary.

If you cannot participate in-person, you can participate virtually by creating a team, fundraising, and engaging in a physical activity of your choice. Or, simply make a donation using the below link.

DONATE NOW

For further information, reach out to Jacqueline: jsearle@christielakekids.com.

"We're going on a bear hunt..."

"Down by the bay, where watermelons grow..."

"Take me home, country roads..."

Camp songs. Like s'mores or your first-ever paddle on the water: unforgettable.

Thanks for supporting kids who need it most!

VISIT WEBSITE





Copyright © 2022 Christie Lake Kids, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

